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Dear Charlotte 

  
Thank you for the email, I just want to send a response from Sussex Wildlife Trust 
(SWT) regarding MSDC-14: Response to Action Point 17 

  
Matter 6.6: Policy SA37: Burgess Hill/ Haywards Heath Multifunctional Network 
Action Point. 
  
https://www.midsussex.gov.uk/media/7128/site-allocations-dpd-msdc-14-sa37-
ap17.pdf 
  
I note the Council proposes a minor re-ordering of the policy wording to incorporate 
both the original text and the suggested additional text from the Sussex Wildlife 
Trust. I am wanting to confirm SWT are happy with the reordering suggested for this 
modification. 
  
Kind Regards 

Laura Brook 

Conservation Officer 
  

 
 

Visit us at: www.sussexwildlifetrust.org.uk or connect with us on: 

 

  facebook.com/SussexWildlifeTrust.     @SussexWildlife.      @Sussex
WildlifeTrust 
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